
 

 

Mabel	Rush	Elementary	School	
Welcomes	you	to	our:	

7th	Annual		
Holiday	Bazaar	
November	10Th,	2018	
10	am	to	3pm	
1441	Deborah	Rd,	Newberg,	OR	97132	

Welcome	all	artisans,	local	crafters,	and	small	home-based	businesses.	

Interested	in	being	a	vendor?	Please	contact	Kara	Davidhi	at	
johnsonkara111@gmail.com	or	at	971-400-7856.	


